
La Pine Lodgepole Dodgers 

General Meeting Minutes 

February 25, 2020 
 

(Minutes will be voted on for approval at the March  meeting.) 

 

Call to Order:   7:00pm. 

 

Dennis Wallan opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

Approval of Minutes:  Gary Pankey  moved to approve the January 28, 2020 Meeting Minutes, 

Roger Ellis 2nd, motion carried. 

 

Treasurers Report:  Kathy Wallan  gave the Treasurers report and went through deposits and 

checks written as of February 25, 2020, along with the Profit and Loss Report. We have a balance of 

$7,549.33.  Peggy Spieger moved to accept the Treasurers Report Vera Riser 2nd, motion carried. 

 

Committee Reports: 

 

Poker Ride: Gary Pankey reported we sold 170 hands for a total of $850.00, which was distributed 

between 2 people. One individual won both first and second place and the second person won third 

place. 

 

Pinefrost event: Gary Pankey talked about the event. We had several vintage and new snowmobiles 

and lots of new club clothing for sale. Not that many people attended, but there is hope that next 

year will be bigger. 

 

Candle lighters: A report was given about this event. They had a very good turnout and this year 

they had a horse drawn sleigh ride. 

 

Road work: Gary Pankey reported that there will be road work on 4/25 (Saturday) from 10 mile 

snopark down to 6 mile. A signup sheet was passed around. Gary will be making breakfast for the 

road crew and other workers at 9am. The road crew will go out around 10am. Gary will also be 

coordinating a work crew for the trails and around the warming shelter. 

 

Grooming Report:  Bob Keller gave his grooming report. 

Oops Award:  Cindy Broadwater 

50/50:  $200, $100 split was won by Jim Kroeker. Chris Lindsly and Kathy Wallan both won hats. 

 

General Business Meeting: Our next meeting will be held March 24,2020 at the Moose at 6pm.   

 

Adjourn: 7:45pm.   

Minutes Submitted by: Penny Vicari, Secretary 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


